
WINE FUNDRAISER
P U R C H A S E  W I N E  B E T W E E N  N O W  A N D

M O N D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  7 T H .   W I N E S  W I L L  B E

D E L I V E R E D  T O

S T .  F R A N C I S  S C H O O L  F O R  P I C K  U P  O N

W E D N E S D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  9 T H .

Happy Holidays!!!

During these uncertain times, it is difficult for communities to come together. Our friends at Soléna Estate have

created a promotion to benefit St. Francis School and the St. Francis Endowment.  You can stock your cellar with

terrific Willamette Valley wines. You’ll receive 10% off your order of any Soléna Estate wines.  Solena Estate will

then donate 30% of St. Francis wine sales to support St. Francis School and the St. Francis Endowment.  

Just visit: shop.solenaestate.com and use Offer Code STFRANCIS at checkout to show your support. 

Orders placed by midnight on Monday, December 7th will be delivered to the school and ready for pick up on

Wednesday, December 9th.  Please click on "Pick up at the Winery" when checking out and NOT "Ship wine to

me".  That way it will not charge you shipping charges. All St. Frances promo code orders will be delivered to the

school.

A Statement from Soléna:

“When the crisis hit, we saw that schools and students were not prepared financially for the fallout.  We wanted

to come up with a way to help those hardest hit by school’s closure,” said Soléna.  The winery president is a

current St. Francis parent, Anthony Van Nice.  Anthony added, “We hope this program will benefit our

community who are staying home and may want stock their cellar through contactless delivery and

simultaneously help those students most in need.”  The Soléna Estate winery is located just 45 minutes away in

beautiful Yamhill, Oregon.

https://shop.solenaestate.com/

